
Max Planck  Post-Doc  Conference
on European Private Law
It has not yet been mentioned on this blog that the Max Planck Institute for
Comparative and International Private Law in Hamburg has recently issued a call
for  applications  for  another  Post-Doc  Conference  on  European  Private  Law
 (including Private International Law) to be held on 22 and 23 April 2013. In
contrast to the last Post-Doc Conference that took place in May 2012 the call is
only  addressed  to  Post-Docs  from  Germany,  Austria  and   Switzerland.  The
conference  language  will  be  German.  More  information  is  available  on  the
Institute’s website.
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